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U.S. 75 project set to begin in Topeka, Shawnee County 
 

A Kansas Department of Transportation project is set to begin next week on U.S. 75 in 

Topeka and Shawnee County. The project includes replacement of bridge approaches and 
concrete panels on the bridges over Lower Silver Lake Road, the Union Pacific railroad 

tracks, Northwest 25th Street, Soldier Creek and Northwest 35th Street. 
 

On Monday, April 8, work will begin on the northbound bridges over Lower Silver Lake 
Road and the railroad tracks. The inside lane of U.S. 75 will be closed in the area. 
 

Approximately two weeks later, the inside lane of southbound U.S. 75 will close in the area 
when work begins on the same bridges. 

 
Lane closures will shift to the outside lanes as work progresses.  

 
The south bridges are expected to be complete in May. Crews will then begin on the 
Northwest 25th Street, Soldier Creek and Northwest 35th Street bridges. 

 
Intermittent ramp closures at Lower Silver Lake Road and 35th Street will occur at times. 

Message boards will be in place to alert and direct motorists.   
 

Work will occur Monday through Friday during daylight hours. Lane closures and traffic 

control will remain in place during non-working hours.  
 

Bettis Asphalt & Construction, of Topeka, is the contractor on the $3.1 million project, 
which is scheduled to be complete in October, conditions permitting.   

 
KDOT urges all motorists to be alert and obey the warning signs when approaching and 

driving through a highway work zone. To stay aware of highway construction projects 
across Kansas, go to www.kandrive.org or call 5-1-1. 
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### 

 
This information can be made available in alternative accessible formats upon request. For information 
about obtaining an alternative format, contact the KDOT Division of Communications, 700 SW Harrison 

St., 2nd Fl. West, Topeka, KS 66603-3745 or phone 785-296-3585 (Voice)/Hearing Impaired – 711.  
 

Click below to connect to KDOT’s Social Networks: 

 
 

      Bridges over Lower Silver Lake 

Road and UP railroad tracks. Work 

scheduled to begin Monday, April 8. 

     Bridges over NW 25th Street, 

Soldier Creek and NW 35th Street. 

Work will begin upon completion of 

south bridges. 
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